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   Our people are so glad to receive this kind 
of assistance ( help) food in this pandemic 
time. It is beyond our thinking because our 
people understand every country and every 
people have facing difficulty because of 
the pandemic. Our people learn more about 
how great the love of Jesus is through our 
brothers and sisters in the USA. 

-With Love from Asia

   Firstly I would like to thank God and am thankful 
for the Bishops for the help to relieve the suffering 
and difficult time of Covid19 for our people. 
This money is a very big blessing for our country. Not 
only Churches ‑ not only FMC families but for non- 
believers. We are showing God’s love and reaching 
out with the gospel to the people. 

   So we drive 45 minutes to see one village where 
it’s people are all non-believers. We are working 
together with the head leader of the village, the 
doctor, and nurse. More than 200 people came and 
we only prepared for 200. 

   We Praise and thank God because it was such a 
wonderful and great day. Everyone was so happy and 
interested about Jesus. I hope and believe in God 
that they will come to Jesus soon. 

-With Gratitude from Asia
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One of the blessings of our denomination is the accountability 
and support that exists through our connection. When we 
respond to the requests to send funds, we get reports back about 
how every dollar was spent. All money sent through the Bishop’s 
Crisis Response Fund is tracked by responsible Free Methodist 
leaders in the countries of need. We are so thankful to have this 
reliable connection to make sure the funds are being used as 
intended.

As we approach the end of 2020, you can imagine the increasing 
needs because of the recent news of hurricanes in Central America 
and typhoons in Asia. We also have tremendous needs because 
of the economic impact of Covid-19. In many countries, most 
of the workers are day laborers who get paid at the end of the 
day and then head to the market to buy food for their families. 
As many jobs have been suspended, the reality of starvation has 
increased dramatically.  In some places, even our pastors and their 
families have been pushed to the brink of starvation. Without 
our help, some would literally not be alive. The UN has warned 
of famines of ‘biblical proportions’ as a result of Covid-19 and 
the measures to contain it.

In light of the tremendous and increasing need, would you 
prayerfully consider a year-end gift to the Bishops’ Crisis 
Response Fund?  You may use any one of the following options: 

•	 Mail a check to FMCUSA, 770 N. High School Road,  
Indianapolis, IN 46214

•	 Give online at: https://fmchr.ch/bcrf
•	 Call 317-244-3660 between 9:00 A.M. and 5 P.M. Eastern 

Time Monday through Friday to donate with your credit or 
debit card.

Thank you for helping us meet the needs of some of the most 
vulnerable in our global family. 

The Lord bless you and keep you. 

Bishop Linda Adams, Bishop Keith Cowart, 
Bishop Matt Whitehead 


